
New Office for 
the MAAGCS 
Beginning April 1,1992 the 
MAAGCS will move from our 
current office arrangement with 
the Mid-Atlantic Section of the 
PGA into a nearby office suite at 
9101 Guilford Road, Columbia, 
Md. 21046. Our phone number 
will change to 410-490-6202. 

Our new office is part of an 
office suite called Executive Office 
Link. We have all the services we 
need such as telephone, mail, 
secretarial and reception, and a 
conference room for Board 
meetings. 

We would like to thank the 
MAPGA for allowing us to share 
its office for the past eight years. It 
provided us with a permanent 
address and telephone for the first 

time, and was a convenient 
meeting site before their board 
room was subdivided into offices. 
Our association has grown as well 
and it was time to have our own 
office. We hoped to find an 
Annapolis location which is our 
geographic center but were 
unsuccessful. The Columbia 
location is very convenient and 
fits our needs very well. 

MAAGCS Awards 1992 
Scholarships 
by Dean Graves, MAAGCS 
Education Chairman 
Our Association has given $5,000 
in scholarships for the 1992 school 
year. Eight deserving students 
received $625 each. Seven of the 
students are attending the Univer-
sity of Maryland's Bachelor of 
Science or Associate Degree 

programs. One recipient is en-
rolled in the Rutgers program of 
Professional Turf. Most of the 
students have changed their 
professions or education processes 
to attend their respective program. 
Student ages range from nineteen 
to late their thirties. 

Our honored recipients are: 
Michael Augustin, Ed Brown, 
Ryland Owen Chapman, David 
Anthony D'Orazio, Harry 
Harshman, Mark Kingora, John 
Pollaro, David Smith. 

The Board of Directors feels it 
is vital for our association to help 
promote prospective superinten-
dents in their education process. 
Again, scholarship applications 
should be received by the associa-
tion by September 15 for the 1993 
school year. Any student academi-
cally studying turf under a 
MAAGCS member is eligible. 

From Tees To Fairways To Greens 
We've Got Your Number 

A Broad Spectrum Systemic, 
Thiophanate-Methyl Fungicide 

# Water Soluable Bag or Flowable 
# Recommended by Universities as Benomyl Replacement 

0 New Expanded Label 
# For Details Call Bob Uhler (304)-496-7771 

or W.A. Cleary at (800)-524-1662 


